AH Committee

From: Pat Mifsud <pat-ee@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 10:13 AM
To: AH Committee

Subject: Fast track housing

| feel that this project is not right for this neighborhood. When | decided to purchase my property in
2007 | was told that those lots would stay as large egg lots. There is not enough water to go around.
We have fire issues. The reefs are being effected by all this extra growth. When people come to visit
they fall in love with the beauty of the island. over built places do not interest people who just want to
get away. | feel this project is only about making the most money the developers can make on these
parcels which is not fair to anyone let's think about future generations. Thanks Mr. Mifsud
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